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STEM week 

We have been 

looking at 

nocturnal animals this week as 

part of our STEM week. Thank 

you to the RSPCA for their assemby and workshops. 
 

The RAF also came to work with Year 6 on a technology 

task earlier in the week and there have been some 

computing/coding tasks taking place across the school. 

We have two competitions- one that we have 

mentioned before (see below) and a new Science selfie 

competition announced earlier in the week. Please 

take part- there are prizes to be won!  

 

 

Thank you to all the staff, children and parents/carers 

who have supported another special week of learning! 

 

Dates and information about the 

school 

03.11.23 Newsletter out 

03.11.23 Parent/carer curriculum 

newsletters out 

06.11.23 Avtar’s: Indian Culture and dance- visitor  

07.11.23 Year 6 Literacy festival- visitor 

09.11.23- Secret World Wildlife Rescue- visitor 

15.11.23 School photos (starts 8.00 for children who 

have siblings not at Wellsprings) 

17.11.23 Flu vaccination day- please complete the 

online decision form 

17.11.23 BBC Children in Need 

17.11.23 Newsletter out 

28.11.23 KS1 Heritage workshops- visitors 

29.11.23 Otters class assembly 

30.11.23 Advent assembly 

30.11.23 Christmas Fayre 

01.12.23 Newsletter out 

01.12.23 MUFTI day 

01.12.23 PTA Christmas Bingo 

05.12.23 KS1 Christmas performance 

06.12.23 KS1 Christmas performance 

07.12.23 Christmas Dinner 
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08.12.23 EYFS Christmas Nativity 

13.12.23 KS2 Christmas Carol Service 

14.12.23 KS2 Christmas Carol Service 

15.12.23 Christmas assembly 

15.12.23 Last day of term 

15.12.23 Newsletter out 

02.01.24 INSET Day 

03.01.24 School opens for new term 

05.01.24 Newsletter out 
 

Please visit our website for key dates across the year: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/events  

DOWNLOAD the calendar! 
 

Wellsprings website school blog is here:  
 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/blog-template/  
 

Wellsprings School open Facebook page is here: 

https://www.facebook.com/wellsprings.school  
 

Newsletters are here: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/.  
 

If you need to pass on information or you have a query 

please contact the office email: 

 

office@wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk or visit our 

CONTACT US page and complete an enquiry form: 

https://wellsprings.somerset.sch.uk/contact-us/  

 

 Christmas Sparkle 

The pupil council have decided 

to support the "Christmas 

Sparkle" initiative in Taunton and Wellington. 

Christmas Sparkle, established in 2015, aims to provide 

a Christmas gift to every child and young person aged 

0-18 living in challenging circumstances within the 

SWT/Taunton and Wellington community.  

The councillors have put our Christmas Sparkle 

donation box in the main Reception area. If you are 

able, please contribute a new, unwrapped gift for a 

child aged between 0-18 years.  

Alternatively, if you prefer to make a monetary 

donation, you can leave your desired amount at the 

School Office. These funds will be used by the charity 

to purchase additional gifts and wrapping paper. 

Many thanks from the Pupil Councillors 

PTA annual general meeting 

Thank you for all those who turned up to our PTA 

annual meeting yesterday.  

We hope that the PTA read the newsletter and feel 

proud of their acheivements- see below! These are all 

the books that have been gifted to the school from the 

PTA. In particular thank you to Ms Kernahan for taking 

the time to collect them all up from many different 

households.Thank you very much!!! 

 

Tuning into Kids 

 
 

In the next newsletter we will share the school’s 

response to the parent/carer survey- thank you to 

those who contributed. 

Next newsletter: Friday 17th November 2023 
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